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ASSOCIATION OF WEST MIDLAND 
MOTOR CLUBS 

 

 
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 14th March 2017 
  
The Annual General Meeting was held to accept the Annual Reports from the Chairman, Secretary 
and Treasurer and to discuss any proposals received by the Secretary, prior to this meeting.  
  
Present: 
Dave Cooper (Chairman)    Steve Gregg (Vice Chairman) 
John Arnold (Secretary)    Midi Arnold (Treasurer) 
Bob Budd (Autotest Championship Secretary) Steve Courts (Car Trial Championship Secretary) 
Ian Jarrett (Training Officer)   Bryn Pound (Go Motorsport) 
Kevin Witton (West Midlands FLO) 
 
Delegates from the following clubs: 
Aston Martin OC BMMC Boundless by CSMA BRMC 
BRSCC (Mid Centre) BTRDA Cov & Warks Mercia Motorsports 
Hagley & District Kidderminster Ludlow Castle Midland HCC 
Midland Manor Oxford Rugby Shenstone & District 
Warwickshire Drivers Whitchurch   
 
Apologies 
Steve Gregory (Scrutineer) and delegates from the following clubs: 
Bath Devizes Jaguar Apprentice Morgan SCC 
Ross & Dist Staffs & Shrops Cov & Warks Wolverhampton & S Staffs 
  
MINUTES The minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 16th February 2016 were approved following  
the proposal from Bob Budd. Seconded by Kevin Witton.  
  
  
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT Dave commenced by saying that 2016 had been a reasonable year.  He thanked 
all of the AWMMC Secretaries for their continuing hard work, although the Championships could have 
been better supported this year.  Special thanks were given to Steve Gregg for all of his hard work 
looking after the Heart of England Championship. The Chairman reminded all Championship 
Secretaries to send up-to-date information to Kevin Witton for inclusion on the web site.  Bob Budd & 
Dave Barratt were thanked for the production of the Year Book, once again.  Many thanks also to 
John & Midi Arnold whose efforts keep the association going. 
  
  
SECRETARY’S  REPORT John Arnold wished to support and confirm everything Dave had said.  John 
also wished to thank the secretaries for their hard work.  Membership numbers were continuing to 
rise and we now have approaching 100 member clubs.  John wished to remind all clubs that there 
was a vacancy for the Road Rally Championship secretary and if anyone was interested to see him 
  
ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31.12.2016 The Treasurer handed out the final accounts for the 
year ended 31st December 2016 and asked if there were any questions. It was proposed by Midland 
AC that the Accounts be formally accepted. Seconded by Hagley & District.  
 
  
ANY  OTHER  BUSINESS None received in writing, prior to this meeting.  
  
There being no further business this meeting closed.  


